
 
Dear Residents, Relatives and Friends, 
 
As we have welcomed in the month of June which 
marks the beginning of summer, we are ready to 
embrace our summer activities. The calendar will 
be packed with exciting events. We have planned a 
series of outdoor parties, gardening workshops, 
and themed outings. Our gardening club is already 
hard at work planting colourful flowers and 
vegetables, ensuring our garden will be a beautiful 
haven throughout the summer months. We hope to 
see you all at our Country Western Summer Fete on 
the 6th July.  
 
June is also a time to focus on health and wellness. 
We are introducing The Get Barchester Moving  
Programme to maintain staying active which is an 
essential component of a happy and healthy life, 
and we encourage all residents to participate and 
anybody else that would like to go on this journey 
with us. The Programme began on the 17th June and 
our staff and residents have been outstanding with 
their efforts. Well done to all! 
 
 
Katya Petrova  

 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 

 
JULY 
 
01.07.24 Princess 
Diana’s Birthday  
 
02.07.24 Memory 
Café  
 
06.07.24 Country 
Western Summer 
Fete  
 
07/07.24 World 
Chocolate Day 
 
10.07.24 Bourne 
Baptist Church 
Service 
 
11.07.24 Sacrewell 
Farm Trip 
 
18.07.24 Square Hole 
Club Garden Party 
with Melody Flyte  
 
30.07.24 
International 
Friendship Day 
 

General Manager Focus 

Wood Grange 



What we’ve been up to... 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON… ROBINA 
Robina was awarded 3rd place prize at the Royal 
Windsor Flower Show for her entry, which was a 
photograph of her gardening at her bedside. 
Robina was awarded with a Rosette and 
certificate.  
 

 

Rutland Water  
Residents enjoyed an outing to Rutland 
Waters, where we visited the Waterside 
café. The residents went for a stroll and sat 
enjoying a picnic with the wonderful view 
of the open waters. On the Return Harry 
acted as a tour guide as he told us some 
history of the villages we were passing 
through. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Please join us for our Country Western Summer Fete on the 6th July starting at 2pm. 

We have a range of live entertainment including Darwen the miniature horse who will 
be giving rides around the garden, Lara De Belder (vocalist) and lastly the amazing 
Karen with her Line dancing group. Refreshments will be available, classic garden 
games and lovely stalls to browse. Everyone is welcome and dressing up is advised! 
If you wish to donate any prizes for the tombola and raffle we would be extremely 

grateful. 



 





This month held Carers Week which commenced from Monday 10TH June. We have made an effort in 
thanking our carers for their hard work and dedication. Each and every one of you do an 

outstanding job which deserves to be recognised. 

Residents enjoyed a visit from The Singing Gardener, 
Amanda, who started off by singing Edelweiss from The 
Sound of Music while showing off the flower. Then she sat 
with the residents and demonstrated how different plants 
and flowers such as lettuce and sunflowers can be sewn, 
allowing them to plant their own. She engaged with the 
residents asking them about their gardening experiences 
in the past, ensuring they were all included and spoken 
to. She sang a variety of different song, some about 
different flowers, but also asked what some of the 
resident’s favourite singers or groups were. She then 
proceeded to sing songs by Vera Lynn as many residents 
requested her to be sung. The residents were singing and 
dancing along while enjoying a Becks Blue in the 
sunshine.  
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Don’t forgot to follow us at  
@www.facebook.com/Barc
hesterhealthcare 
 
Our best story this month 64 
likes with Meet the Team: 
Jacqui.   

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Barchesterhealthcare 
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